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January 13, 2023
El Salvador Goverment

Dear ladies and gentleman,
To whom it may concern,

This is a recommendation letter for Noah and Nathan Gutarriez born in

2005 to be considered to get the El Salvadoran passports to also be

able to represent El Salvador with the National Soccer Team.

Noah and Nathan Gutierrez are part, since 2019, of our Schulz Academy

Soccer Club and train since 4 years with our Team and additionally

attend our morning sessions programm 5 times a week. Both participate

in high level Leagues and Tournaments in the United States with the

2005 and Adult Team. Their team is ranked number 1 in Florida and 23 in

the United state ranking in their 2005 age group.

Noah is one of the best defense players in his age group in Florida. He

has speed, intelligence, technique and skill to build from the back. He

is good at defending and getting forward. He is very coachable and

invested a lot of time and effort to be one of the best in his

position.
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Nathan is one of the best Goalkeeper in Florida. His speed and quick

decision making combined with his hard training and comittment makes

him an excellent Goalkeeper. His vision for the game helps every player

on the team. His skills and talent is a big part that teams he playes

in are very successful.

Both are excellent soccer players in their position and would be a

great addition to the El Salvador National Team therefore they would

need the El Salvador Passport.

Noah and Nathan play in our U18 and U19 Teams as well as in the UPSL

(Adult League) in Florida.

As individuals they are disciplined, respectful, punktional, loyal and

very committed to every team they play in.

With this letter I  ask you to consider Noah and Nathan Gutierrez to

be considered to get their El Salvadoran Passports and Citizenship.

Who is Schulz Academy

Since 30 years we are specialized in developing professional soccer

players by scouting and training with the highest levels of staff,

technology and dedication. Year round you will see young, high quality

soccer talents from around the world at our facility in Boca Raton

Florida.

We helped several players to play in different leagues in the United

States and overseas and train them on the highest level to be prepared

for their goal in soccer.

Please find detailed information about us and our programs we offer on

our webpage. www.schulzacademy.com.

I, Roland Kollmann, Director of Coaching at Schulz Academy, personally

trained Noah and Nathan in the last two years  (10 sessions a week) to

http://www.schulzacademy.com


give this recommendation letter to you, so both can be considered to

represent their Home Country in Soccer as a National Team Player.

I am a former professional Soccer Player and National Player. I have 18

years experience as a professional soccer player and holding the UEFA A

Coaching License. Please find my resume under

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Roland_Kollmann.

If you have any questions please contact me anytime!

Best regards

Roland Kollmann
+1 561 332 6559
roland@schulzacademy.com
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